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Sunday breakfasts were good with 400 meals being seryed ( will
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support a purchase of a mobile ultrasound machine and vehicle t
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e Easter vigil service that was

The May crowning went well. Mary’s statue in grotto is being cleaned. The ministry
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New flooring for the social hall and Religious Ed. Area has been placed on hold.

Our parish picnic is to be held on September 18™". At Dr. Jim Schmitt’s property on
Silverthorn road.

Pastoral planning in the Erie West Deanery is planned for June 1*!. The focus of
the Diocese will be Evangelization, Mission driven to bring people back to the

Church.

Our Parish is constantly looking for new volunteers to fill the needs of the parish.
We will asking parishioners on a one on one personal basis to help. a

We will be specific in the tasks needed.
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Fr. Dan strongly supports this endeavor.
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